
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	12	May	2017	
9:31:43	AM	
	
I	am	a	solar	panel	system	owner	and	can't	stress	how	much	the	feed	in	tariff	rate	
should	be	increased.	The	power	companies	are	not	giving	fair	equitable	prices	
for	feed	in.		
The	feed	in	should	represent	the	true	value	of	the	solar.	The	government	has	to	
wake	upto	the	fact	that	the	only	solution	longterm	to	the	energy	crisis	in	this	
country	is	renewable.	I	will	be	watching	closely	what	major	parties	are	offering	
in	terms	of	renewable	energy	policy.	
	
Cyril	Wood		
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